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My comment is NO. NO. NO.

Do NOT let ADEQ sneak another allowable permit to this pig farm that
hovers
near the Buffalo River.

Now is our chance (people of Arkansas) to STOP this awful intrusion into
the
Buffalo's watershed.

Cargill has enough re$ource$ to relocate this disgrace to somewhere else
that
is not as close to ANY river, stream, lake and especially not on terrain
that is
as porous as the kind in Newton County.

Please DENY this renewal permit in all consciousness that it is a foul
disgrace
placed in the name of GREED without any thought to environmental
factors.

We know the ADEQ of Arkansas is a puppet of Cargill in spite of
being an Arkansas State Agency.  Thus it is even MORE IMPORTANT TO
DENY THIS
PERMIT RENEWAL.
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